
Submitter: Hillary Tiefer 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Commerce and Consumer 
Protection 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3020 

To Whom It Concerns, 

 

By allowing betting on greyhound racing this perpetuates a cruel sport. Greyhounds 

are confined to cages and suffer injuries and death. If we want to be humane in 

Oregon we need to uphold laws that prevent such cruelty in this state and elsewhere. 

I support the bill that prohibits this betting. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Hillary Tiefer, PhD 


